Feedback Request on School Mental Health
Services

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to enhance the mental
health services provided at [School Name], we are seeking your valuable feedback.

Your insights are crucial in helping us understand the effectiveness of our current programs and
identify areas for improvement. We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share
your thoughts on the following:

« Have you or your child utilized the mental health services offered at our school?

e What aspects of the services did you find most beneficial?

o Are there any areas where you feel improvements could be made?

« Do you have any additional suggestions or comments?

Please respond by [date] to ensure your feedback is included in our evaluation process. You can
reply directly to this email or contact us at [Contact Information].

Thank you for your time and support in improving our mental health services.
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[School Name]
[Contact Information]



